
Council Project Manager: Cameron Ford 
Email: cameron.ford@ncc.govt.nz 

Phone: (03) 546 0272  
                          Infrastructure - Capital project 

WORKS NOTICE – WATERMAIN RENEWAL 

WHAT  ANNESBROOK DRIVE WATERMAIN RENEWAL 
WHEN  FEB - MAY 2020  

TRAFFIC  RESTRICTIONS WILL BE IN PLACE (DETAILS BELOW) 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

DELIVERY CONTRACTOR: NELMAC  

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  
• Council will be replacing the water main along Annesbrook Drive.   

 
WHY ARE WE DOING IT? 

• The existing water main is nearing the end of its serviceable life, which has been noticeable 
with the number of repairs needed in the last 12 months.  
 

DURATION:  
• Construction is scheduled to start early February and expected to be completed at the end of  

May 2020. 
 
TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 

• Due to the road layout along this stretch, narrow lanes, speed restrictions and a one 
way/stop go setup maybe needed at times.  

• If access to individual properties is likely to be affected, Council and/or its Contractor will 
contact those properties directly to provide the relevant information. 
 

FIND OUT MORE: 
• Nelmac will be providing further information prior to work commencing. 
• Visit:  www.nelson.govt.nz/projects or email the Project Manager: 

 

http://www.nelson.govt.nz/projects

